
 
 

 

 

May 18, 2021 

From the Office of John Suchy 

Subject: Product Delivery Extension 

The department has received several requests from wholesaler companies or their authorized 
representatives asking for an extension of delivery for product that is ordered and sold in June. 
 
The department reviewed and approved the request for an extension of delivery for 
those wholesalers and for all wholesalers in Connecticut. 
 
All wholesalers in Connecticut may deliver alcohol products ordered and sold in June 2021, at 
June 2021 pricing, for delivery through Friday, July 2, 2021. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
John J. Suchy, Director 
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